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Thursday 7th September 2017 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Website Password Competition 
  

It is time to choose a new password for our School website and we thought it would be great to 
get the children involved in this.  The new password needs to be simple, easy to remember and 
child-friendly (lowercase letters only), so that the children can access the website themselves with 
your approval.  
 
I spoke to children in all classes this morning and children came up with some fantastic ideas which 
they may mention to you.  
 
Once your child has thought of a new password, they need to complete the slip below and post it 
in the box on the counter at Reception or hand it in to their class teacher. The closing date for 
entries is Friday 15th September and the winner will be announced and the password changed as 
soon as possible thereafter.  

 
As well as the prestige of their idea being chosen, the ‘winning’ child will also receive a mystery 
prize! 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff. 
 
 
 
Mrs Natalie Johnson 
Head teacher  
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Child’s name _________________________________________     Class ___________ 
 
Please write your idea for the new password in the box below: 
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